
Action taken Report On Feedback 

Criteria I Session 2021-2022 

The feedback was taken from the Students, Teachers, Employers and Alumni of the 

institution independently for the academic year 2021-2022 in the form of questionnaires.  

Students’ feedback form of each teaching faculty was taken for academic session 

2021-2022 about the syllabus review. The student feedback form is very important to 

strengthen the quality of teaching-learning environment and to look for opportunities to 

improve further teacher’s performance in classroom engagement with student to bring 

excellence in teaching and learning process. The overall conclusion of the collected feedback 

is concluded that the students are satisfied with the depth of the course content, extent of 

coverage of course and learning values in terms of knowledge, concept skill, analytical 

abilities of the teacher. The students are satisfied with the digital classrooms for real life 

relevance. The student had appreciated the teachers of the institute for communicative skills 

and accessibility of the teacher to motivate student for further study.   

The employees’ feedback form was taken from employees of office bearer. It contains 

15 questions, out of which there are four questionnaires. On an average 90-95 percentages of 

the employees were agreed to freedom to student to choose the subject, innovative and 

novelty courses. An average 85% of the employees were of the same mind that the students 

are really getting benefitted from NSS, sports and extra-curricular activities besides teaching-

learning process. The employees suggested improvements with latest infrastructure, laptops 

and latest software for smooth conduction of office work. 

The feedback taken from alumni is always taken a very importance in view of 

development of the institute. They also advised to run some skill development programs in 

view of self-employment for the student and job opportunities for the student. During this 

Covid – 19 pandemic periods, the alumni has stressed on seminar about new technologies and 

information about study material and examination.  

All this points mentioned above, discussed thoroughly in the monthly staff meeting. 

This point then put forth in the LMC meeting and the appropriate action has been taken. In 

view of that, the placement and guidance cell organized the campus interviews for regular 

and passed students. 

 


